


The Council has up to six months from the date of the Order to consider whether to
confirm or not.  However, given the details of your objection and reasons stated, I am
sympathetic to the potentially delicate nature of this case and will aim to deal with
the matter as soon as I reasonably can.
 
The process for dealing with objections raised against new TPOs is for the Council to
consider those points raised and if no agreement can be reached the matter will then
be presented at a Planning Rights of Way meeting where a panel of elected members
will consider all the points and vote as to whether to confirm or not.  This is a public
meeting in which you, and any representatives, would be invited to attend and can
have a time slot to speak in support of your objection.
 
I can confirm that we are in receipt of the Arboricultural report from  and
this will be included in the considerations.  
 
I note that  has also lodged a formal objection on behalf of your parents,

  Both objections have been lodged against the TPO,  but
due to the fact that both are on behalf of  and you have stated that
you hold power of attorney for them, I wanted to ask how you would like me
to proceed.  Would you like me to respond to objection separately or deal
with both aspects through yourself?
 
Typically we would respond to both but as the same tree report is referenced within
both objections and both in representation of your parents, it may be beneficial to go
through a single point of contact.  Please note this will have no impact in the case
going to panel if unresolved.
 
I will be in contact again in due course, once I have been able to review the
information submitted and if you have any questions in the mean time, please do not
hesitate to contact me.
 

Kind regards

 

 

City Services

Place Directorate



Southampton City Council

Hours of work:  Mon,Tues, Wednesday ,Thursday and Friday

+44(0)23 8083 3005

email: or 

 

 

From:   on behalf of Trees
<trees@southampton.gov.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 07:47
To: 
Subject: FW: Formal objection to TPO cited as "The Southampton (27 Highfield Crescent) Tree
Preservation Order 2024"

 

F.Y.I – filed in TPO T2-800 folder

 

 

City Services

Place Directorate

Southampton City Council

Hours of work: Monday- Thursday
Tel: +44(0)23 8083 3005

Email: trees@southampton.gov.uk

 

Twitter: @SouthamptonCC | Facebook: facebook.com/SotonCC

 

From: 



You don't often get email from ros@bastonadvisory.co.uk. Learn why this is important

Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 9:36 PM
To: Trees <trees@southampton.gov.uk>
Cc: Legal <legal@southampton.gov.uk>; Planning <planning@southampton.gov.uk>; 

Subject: Formal objection to TPO cited as "The Southampton (27 Highfield Crescent) Tree
Preservation Order 2024"

 

                                           

Dear 

 

I attach a formal objection to the serving of the above order. The objection
relates to both the trees identified in that order.

 

The submission deadline is no later than 6 August 2024 and this objection is
submitted on 5 August 2024

 

I would be grateful if you could kindly confirm receipt.

 

Kind regards

 

 

 

 

 

-- 

 

This email is confidential but may have to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000,
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 or data protection legislation. If you are not the person or
organisation it was meant for, apologies, please ignore it, delete it, and notify us. SCC does not make legally
binding agreements or accept formal notices/proceedings by email. E-mails may be monitored. This email
(and its attachments) is intended only for the use of the person(s) to whom it is addressed, and may contain
information that is privileged and/or confidential. If it has come to you in error, you must take no action based
on it, nor must you copy or show it to anyone.

Our Privacy Policy (http://www.southampton.gov.uk/privacy) explains how we handle your personal data




